TARPON SPRINGS BOARD MEETING SEPTEMBER 24,2012

Meeting called to order 1:30PM. Present were Heather Risley, Ann Clark, Patsy Renz,
Jane Lawson, and Chris Tagares. Absent - Trish Gregory.

Patsy Renz reported on Treasury. We have $2,892.41 in Bank. We have 152 members.
Barbara Hodges will proof-read Newsletter before it is sent out. Copies of her report
were given to Board members.

Jane Lawson spoke on up-coming programs. For October, Jim Throne (fast on acrylic)
portraits. Jane will do set-up. Workshop on Thursday October 11, at Crystal Beach.
Cost is $20.00.

For November is Suzanne Natzke.

For December is Taylor Ikin. She is being paid $75.00 and will do a workshop on Friday
Nov. 9.

Details on Pleinair will be in Newsletter.

Jane has January and February arranged. She still needs someone for March. She also
spoke with Pat Weaver at the Florida Watercolor Society. Pat Weaver wants $585.00
for a one-day workshop. Hopefully in March. Opinion of Board was go for it!

Chris Tagares had nothing to report.

Venues were discussed. Heather spoke about “Tarpon Paint and Photo” on November
7, through 10 downtown. More information in Newsletter.

On New Business Heather spoke about Leepa Ratner having an Art Mart, on October
13-14, and wants TSAA to be available . There will be “Art in Action” at some time later,
as well. The thought that perhaps Carole Loiacano would represent TSAA. Discussion
followed.

Heather received letter from Marilyn Martsoff’'s family about a possible donation in her
memory.

Board decided to offer a few ideas: Book of our choosing to be donated to Tarpon
Library or monetary Award depending on amount offered. It was suggested Heather
write a letter in reply. Her letter is with Board minutes.

Meeting adjourned at 2:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Ann Clark Secretary



